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Hello fellow Members, 

 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, January 3, at 9:00 AM, at the Oceanside El Corazon Senior Center. 

The address: is 3302 Senior Center Drive, Oceanside, CA.  If you can’t make the meeting in person, 

we are still on Zoom.  Click the blue Zoom link below. If this does not work, then you will need to 

copy and paste to your browser. You may want to try logging on now and getting the information set 

on your computer. Please make sure that your room has light so that we can see you on the screen. 

You should join the meeting with “Audio” and “Video”.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09  

Meeting ID: 317 247 5791 Passcode: 1vpC6m 

 

I would like to thank the outgoing board members Dan Ontiveros Jr & Richard Reed for a great job 

done this past year. I would like to welcome our newest board members John Riel, Marc Richardson 

& Allen Fulk to the board. 

 

On Saturday, December 13 we held our annual Toys for Tots & food drive for military families at 

Camp Pendleton.  I’m sorry to say, membership participation was a very big disappointment this year. 

 

A big Thank you to Dan & Maria Ontiveros for a very well done banquet.  

 

There will be a memorial for Ed Dennis on Saturday, January 14th. It will be held at the Country Club 

Senior Center located at, 455 Country Club Ln, Oceanside. Starts at 11AM till 2PM. 

 

Over this past year, we have worked hard to increase our membership. We have done this successfully. 

Your board does take the time to plan and provide a full year’s calendar of charters and social events. 

It is up to you, the members, to participate in making this a strong club. So please, take the time to 

participate and keep us strong. 

 

 

I hope you all had a great Christmas with your families. May you all have a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

Tight Lines 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

760-450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09


HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 

 

Hello fellow Anglers,  

There’s a January 2.5 day charter departing on Tuesday January 17th heading down to the Colonet area. 

The cost is set at $633.  Meals for the 2 days are included as well as the $35 visa. Passports are required. 

I am looking for 5 more anglers, the limit is 16.  We will be fishing for bottom fish and Yellowtail (if 

there are any).  If you would like to jump on this charter or if you know of someone, please have them 

give me a call at 760-450-7060.  Please help us get this charter filled.  Ask your friends, neighbors, 

and family members if they would like to come along. If not, the club will have to start the year off 

with our first charter cancellation. What a start. 

Our February charter is set for a 1.75 day, departing Monday, February 20, retuning the 22nd.  Limit is 

16 Anglers with a cost of $554, passports are required.  You may sign up at the January meeting or by 

calling me.  

We had a great turnout at our Charter Master training course. The calendar is still being worked on.  

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns, especially for the coming year, please feel free to 

call or e-mail me any time.  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 

 
 

Foundation Report 
Hello all,  
I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and may you have an equally joyous New 
Year.  For those who weren’t able to attend the Clubs Christmas Banquet this year, all I can 
say is the banquet was fantastic. Dano Ontiveros capped a great year as social director with 
the help of wife Maria organizing our banquet. A big thanks to Jim Mauritz for his help in 
making this successful. There were Gifts for all who attended, drawings for assorted fishing 
rods, nine gift baskets donated by club members, with Holmgren’s and H&M landing helping 
out.  As a result of the evening, $1525.00 was raised for the Foundation and the programs it 
supports. A heartfelt thank you to all who purchased tickets and helped to raise these funds. 
I’m looking forward to 2023 and our next big event, the Bart Hall show at the Del Mar 
Fairgrounds February 16 through the 19th. Please find time to help out staffing our booth this 
year.  
All the best  
Kelly Kissinger 

mailto:Jmauritz6@gmail.com


  SOCIAL PICNIC 
The next Picnic social event will be 

Tuesday, January 24, 2023 

 
 

Spaghetti & Meatballs Lunch 
Tuesday, January 24 2023 

MLK Park Oceanside 
Serving: Spaghetti with homemade sauce and meatballs, salad & 

garlic bread 
Lunch will be served around noon  

Social starts at 11AM with some snacks  
Cost $6 for sign-ups by January meeting the 3rd  

All guest and late sign-ups $8 
Please bring a small dessert to share 

Event Chairman  

Marc Richardson  
760-519-2684 

 
ALSO 

Tuesday, January 17th, Lake Wohlford fishing 0600 at the 
Senior Shoreline 

 

Hope to see you at the events 

Marc Richardson 

Social Director 

760-519-2684 

  



 Membership Director 
 

Please welcome our newest members: 
                                         

                                      Steve Stoffel 
 
 

 
January Birthday members: 

 

Laura Afansev                                  Paul Jones                          Thomas Moore 
Sandra Bair                                  David (bear) King               Michael Muniz 
Geraldine Conrad                        Sandra Larson                     Manuel Ontiveros 

Stephen Ford                               Marita Lellbach                   John Quartarone 
Janmarie Forward                       Joyce Leon                          Holly Reil  
Don Frost                                     Randall Mattes                    Marcie Rose 

Hector Gomez                              Jim Mauritz                         Lori Sayles 
Patricia Hagan                             Michael Springer                Karen Springer 
Dawna Snow                                Kathleen McAvin                Carolyn Simons 

Andy Underwood 
 

 
 
                                                     January Anniversaries: 
 

                                                     Stacy & Jessica Burke 
                                                  Dave & Vilma Hagler 
                                                  David & Sandra Larson 

                                                  Dennis & Judy Shimamoto 
                                                  Bob & SharonTuttle                 
 

 
 
Please, get your 2023 dues in. Absolute dead line to be in the directory is Tuesday, January 3, 2023 
Want your photo in the directory? Just email me the photo, please make sure that your name appears 
in the email.  
 
Thank you 
Frank Moton 
Membership Director 
858-220-0388 
 
    

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

   Leslie Ruble 

   36960 Ranch House St. 

   Murrieta, CA 92563 


